UNIVERSITY OF WASHINGTON
THE GRADUATE SCHOOL
SEATTLE 5
OFFICE OF THE DEAN May 2, 1949

Mr. Click Relander
Route 3, Box 149
Yakima, Washington

Dear Mr. Relander:

I have your very interesting letter, and I would like to write an
extended reply. But this is impossible at the moment, I am sorry to
say. I have just returned from an extended trip and must leave immed-
iately for another month on the Atlantic Coast.

Since you have pursued your work so steadily, I am sure that you will
not mind waiting until I return to have whatever answers to your
questions I am able to provide. Please let me encourage you to continue
with your work and assure you that when I am back in Seattle I will try
to help you with respect to bibliography and the like.

Sincerely yours,

7 7 >

e 5, )y

Verne F. Ray
Associate Dean




